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Dear Sir/Madam,

We wish to register our objection for H-LV-3 and would like this area
to be de -zoned for any future housing.

Previously there was a recommendation by an independent planning
consultant commissioned by the community council to WLC that if
legally possible , this site should be de - allocated for development on
the grounds that there remains a grave concern on the high level of
toxic waste on this site and the impact it would have for the residents
in Murieston.

Also in 2009, WLC made a tree preservation for the trees on this
land stating ' The character of the said trees is of high conservation
value and contribute to the appearance and quality of the environment
in the area to a significant extent, retention of the trees is required to
protect the setting of the area’

On a very personnel note as a resident whose property is on the
boundary of this land I am finding this all very stressful to think, if
this piece of land is granted for future development, we will have to go
through the whole objection process again,which seems completely
ludicrous as nothing has changed from previously with this land - all
the same health and social responsibilities issues remain the same.

Regards,

Callum and Irene Whitelaw






